
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/14/2014 10:55:26 AM 
To: Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: A Message from Ed Halpin: Unit 1 Parallels to the Grid 

FYI. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: DCPP Communications <DCPPCommunications@,pge.com> 
Date: March 14, 2014 at 6:36:51 PM GMT+1 
To: Officers - All <AHPGEOfficers@exch3nge.pge.com> 
Cc: "Halpin, Ed" <ElH8@,pge.com>. "Allen, Barry" <BSA8@pge.com>. 

Redacted Redacted 
Subject: A Message from Ed Halpin: Unit 1 Parallels to the Grid 

PG&E Officers; 

Our team is pleased to announce that Unit 1 at Diablo Canyon safely and 
successfully paralleled to the grid last night at 11:37 p.m. Paralleling to the grid 
allows our team to technically close out 1R18 within our goal of 33 days or less. 

Please find below a high-level update on current plant status. 

Unit 1: 
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•LiUULiUU Unit 1 is in Mode 1, which means power production level is 
greater than five percent and the main breaker is closed. 

•L J Our team will methodically work through five power ascension 
plateaus and we project to reach 100 percent power in the next several 
days. 

Unit 2: 

•UL J Unit 2 is safely operating at 100 percent power with no major 
challenges. 

After we reach 100 percent power, we will provide you with a final 
communication. If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to 
reach out to me at your convenience. 

Thank you for your support. 

Ed 


